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Gerry Zack

(Gerry.zack@corporatcompliance.org, twitter.com/gerry__zack, linkedin.com/in/gerryzack/)
is CEO of SCCE & HCCA, Eden Prairie, MN. Please feel free to contact Gerry anytime to share
your thoughts: +1 612.357.1544 (Cell), +1 952.567.6215 (Direct).

A busy year for OIG

by Gerry Zack

On April 24, at this year’s Compliance Institute, the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services (HHS)
Inspector General (IG) Christi Grimm announced an important initiative, which was posted in the Federal Register
the next day. The Compliance Program Guidance documents (CPGs) that provide valuable information (but are
also getting up in age) will soon be updated and modernized. Much of the existing guidance—such as hospital
compliance program guidance—is more than 20 years old. And while much of it still applies, and some of it was
updated in the early 2000s, there are many areas of compliance that have emerged or evolved since then.
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